
Notice to Shareholders who have not provided CNIC: 
 
In terms of the directive of the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (“SECP”) the 
Computerized National Identity Card Numbers (CNIC) of the registered shareholders or the 
authorized person except in the case of minor(s) and corporate shareholders are required to be 
mentioned in the annual return filed by the Company with the SECP. Therefore, the 
shareholders who have not yet provided copies of their CNIC’s are advised to provide at earliest 
the attested copies of their CNIC’s (if not already provided ) directly to our Independent Share 
Registrar, M/s F.D.Registrar Services (SMC-Pvt) Ltd., 1705, 17th Floor, Saima Trade Tower-A, 
I.I.Chundrigar Road, Karachi-74000   
 




